
From: Elisabeth Lalouschek  
Sent: 26 February 2022 14:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
It is important to maintain as many trees as possible in the city, particularly 
these two large plane trees. The environmental and social benefits of trees are 
great. It would be a mistake to cut them down, particularly if there is a solution 
to keep them . They are so important for the community. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Elisabeth Lalouschek 
 


